

Guildford Accordion Club

Newsletter - April 21st 2017

The Clubs 27th Birthday Evening.

We start this evening with a short committee meeting. Thank you to those who have come to take part.

It is important to try and keep the club running smoothly so everyone can come along and enjoy the music and the guest artists.

This is a club for you all to enjoy and take part so please approach John if you are willing to play a solo, a duet or even a group of you play together. We all look forward to a bit of entertainment.

Any News or Concerts!

If you have any items you would like included in the newsletter please contact Anita.

Budapest Cafe Orchestra

You may be interested in a concert that is being held at Blackheath Concert Halls in London on 29th April 2017

One of the band members Eddie Hession has visited this club in previous years.

The band members are:

Balkan Bob - violin (played by Chris Garrick)

The Dragon-accordion (played by Eddie Hession)

The Sultan - guitars (played by Adrian Zolotuhin)

The Klaw - bass (played by Kelly Cantlon)

The Four-piece performance entertainment band is touring extensively around Great Britain. The BCO redeliver Balkan and Russian traditional gypsy and folk music in their own surprising way. Also known for their artful reworkings of masterpieces by the great Romantic composers. There is even a tone-poem on the Norwegian Trolls in the BCO repertoire.

David and Angie Lukins

A concert is being held on 26th April 2017 at The Tower Arms Public House 2 Thorney Lane South, Ivor Bucks SL0 9AE The theme for the evening is "Latin Fever" Admission is £4. It should be an excellent evenings entertainment and they would appreciate your support.

May Club Night

We are going to have a table top sale. If you have any accordion related items you wish to try and sell, price them up and bring them along. Cds, music or anything else.

Alistair Cameron

Last month we raised £150 that we were able to donate to The Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice in memory of Alistair Cameron.

We would like to thank you all for your kind donations.

Alistair's funeral was very well attended and the club was represented by John Cumiskey.

Bob Reid played the bagpipes as the coffin was taken into the Chapel.

He played Flower of Scotland and Highland Cathedral.

Alistair's family wish to thank you all for your kindness.

Next Club Night
May 19th 2017
Doors open 7.30pm

Publications Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk

Our website address is: *guildford-accordion-club.org.uk*